
Nancy S. Grasmick
.•S.tate ,Sup~rintendent of Schools

200 West Baltimore Street· Baltimore, MD 21201' 410-767-0100' 410-333-6442 TTY/TDD

February 13,2007

Sarah T. Albert
Mandated Reports Specialist
Library and Information Services
90 State Circle
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

Pursuant to Education § 7-S06(b)

RE: MSAR 540

Dear Ms Albert:

This correspondence is submitted in response to reporting requirements for MSAR 540 in
accordance with the Education Article of the Annotated Code of Maryland, § 7-506(b). This
section requires MSDE to allocate funds to LEAs that submit proposals pursuant to a certain
criteria and to submit a summary of the LEA reports to the Governor and to the General
Assembly. No funds were allocated to support youth suicide prevention programs. Therefore
there is nothing to report.

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact Renee Spence, Director
of Governmental Relations (410-260-6028).
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N~. Grasmick
St~~~perintendent of Schools
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